Welcome to
Mrs. Pelong’s Class

June 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

I am very happy to have your child in my class this year. I bet
your child is very excited about starting 2nd grade! This will be an
exciting year of learning. Don't forget to practice your math facts
over the summer and of course, read, read, read! T believe that by all
of us working together we can make this a very successful year.

T am a graduate of Chittenango and my family and I live in
Chittenango. We have two beautiful daughters. One of them is an adult
living in Charlotte, N.C. and our youngest attends school at Bolivar.
Chittenango is such a wonderful place to raise our family.

T strongly believe in open communication with parents. If you
have questions or concerns, now or throughout the coming school year,
please do not hesitate to contact me. You can reach me through email
at, rdelong@chittenangoschools.org, or contact the school at
315-687-2880 and I will return your call or email as soon as possible.

T consider it a great privilege and responsibility to be your
child's teacher this year, and look forward to meeting each of you.
We are not quite sure yet what September will bring but T know it will
be a great yearl If your child would like to meet me over the summer
please let me know and T will do my best to meet you at school is
possible, or we chat on the phone.

Please check the back of this sheet for a list of needed supplies.
Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Rebecca Delong



In order to make the best of our time together, please have your
child bring the following supplies on the first day:

*1 box of zip top baggies (sandwich size)

*1 box of number 2 pencils (for our class pencil bin)

*1 box of crayons or colored pencils

* 3 wide ruled 1 subject notebooks

*1 art smock

*2 expo markers

*1 sturdy yellow folder, 1 sturdy red folder & 1 sturdy biue
folder. I find poly folders hold up the best.

*Erasers

*1 Pencil box or bag

*6Glue sticks

*1 or 2 boxes of tissues for class

*Sneakers for P.E. and recess

(Students will be provided with a take home folder)



